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Notes: 

DPIE Crown Lands have reviewed the response to submissions report (RTS) and note that 

previous comments provided by Crown lands require the proponent to obtain written 

authorisation of the Department prior to any development occurring on Crown land, including 

those reserves held under licence 488324 to Coalworks (Vickery South) P/L for the purpose of 

investigation, However, I note that the RTS has not addressed these comments and therefore, 

we request that the proponent be reminded of this requirement prior to any construction 

commencing 

 


